
 

THE BUSY BEE BUZZ 

Cross of Hope Lutheran Preschool February 2020 

 
 

Proverbs 22:6:  “Train up a child the way he should go; and when he is old, 

he will not depart from it.”                                              

 
 

Concept: Relationships                                                                                   

KLC 1:  God loves us and wants us to love each 

other.                                                                          

KLC 2:  Relationships are the ways that things 

are connected and how they interact.                                     

KLC 3:  Animals have a relationship with their 

habitats.  

 

 Hello Busy Bee families!  I hope your week is going well!  We have a lot of great things 

coming up this month and I wanted to share a few!   

 First, your children had their first experience in the Kindergarten classroom this week.  

They were so excited to see the classroom and meet Mrs. McClain.  They worked so hard on 

the projects they made.  Can you believe Kindergarten is just around the corner? 

 Don't forget to check your mailboxes next week!  Your children made a special 

Valentines just for you.  I will be mailing them next Tuesday so if your address changed please 

let us know before then so we can change the envelope.  

 On Wednesday and Thursday, February 12 and 13, we will be having our Pajama Day.  

We will also be having a Valentines exchange.  When filling out the valentines you can write 

"friend" instead of the names of each child. Then have your child sign their name.  Also, this is 

the one time a year we allow you to bring candy Valentines to put in each child's bag.  They will 

not be eating the candy here at the school.  Those of you whose children come on both days 

are welcome to wear pajamas both days and participate in the Valentine exchange both days.  

Our Wednesday class has 14 children and our Thursday class has 18.  Remember NO NUTS! 

 Finally, this Friday we will be having a local dentist come and talk to the children about 

using good oral hygiene.  We are excited to see how the children respond! 

  

 As a look ahead, parent teacher conferences will be help on Monday and Tuesday March 

9th and 10th. Each conference will be 20 minutes and we will go over the progress your child has 

made through the year and discuss any concerns or answer any questions.  A signup sheet will 

be put out mid February.  If either of these days are inconvenient, let me know and we can 

reschedule. 

 If any of you have any questions or concerns feel free to ask at any time.  We are here 

for you and your child, and truly want your experience here at Cross of Hope Preschool to be a 

pleasant one. 

 

NO SCHOOL Monday February 17th Presidents’ Day  

NO SCHOOL Tuesday February 18th Teacher-in-service 

 

We hope you have a blessed day! 

In HIS name, 

Miss Courtney and Miss Janna 

Concept:  God wants me to love and care for 

others.                                                                                 

Bible Verse: “Let us love one another.” 1 John 4:7   

Bible Stories: Ruth and Naomi, A Sick Boy Made 

Well, Friends Help a Lame Man.                                                       

Fruit of the Spirit: Love                                                                 

Words to Know:  Love and Lord                               

 


